
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Southwest SELPA Governance Council hereby gives notice that 
a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING:  ANNUAL SERVICE PLAN AND ANNUAL BUDGET PLAN 

FOR 2025-2026 
 

Copies of these Plans may be viewed at the Southwest SELPA office: 
 10322 Condon Avenue 
Lennox, CA 90304 

 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Governance Council will adopt the plans for 

the Southwest SELPA 
 

HEARING DATE: Thursday, May 22, 2025, at 8:15 am 
 

LOCATION: Lawndale Elementary School District 
4161 W. 147th Street 
Lawndale, CA 90260 

 
Any individual with a disability who requires reasonable accommodation to 

participate in the hearing may request assistance by emailing 
irina_martinez@swselpa.org at least 48 hours before the hearing. 

 
ASL and Spanish interpreting is available upon request; please email requests to 

irina_martinez@swselpa.org by no later than 12:00 pm on May 16, 2025. 
 

For more information about the SELPA, please visit our website at 
www.swselpa.org 


